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We strongly oppose this very flawed legislation which is being strong-armed through 

the legislative process. Just like measure 114 this proposed law is unconstitutional on 

it's face. It will be challenged and the tax money used to defend it will be wasted. 

Even if not challenged this law would discriminate against minorities and low income 

Oregonians, and put them in danger, as the communities they live in tend to be 

higher crime. This law only effects law abiding citizens, as, you well know, the 

criminal element rarely obtains it's firearms legally, and does not respect any law. 

Please put this proposed law where it belongs, in the trash can. Respectfully, Larry & 

JC Cagle 


